
 

 

HAMPTON LOVETT AND WESTWOOD PARISH COUNCIL 

WORCESTERSHIRE 

 

Elmley Lovett Parish Council are applying for a grant to improve part 

of the existing playing fields at Cutnall Green not only for the 

wellbeing of the village but also to advance biodiversity and to 

maximise the habitats for wildlife.  

Hampton Lovett Parish Council would like join in with this application 

by improving the Big Bear roundabout.  

The grant is for development of schemes which benefit everyone and 

must have the backing of the local community. 

I would be grateful if you could email me your support for this 

project or any other comments that you would like to make. 

Geoff Crow 

Chair Hampton Lovett & Westwood Parish Council. 

Email: gdcsfc@aol.com 

Phone: 01905772850 


